
 

  
  

Year 6 Oliver! 

Congratulations to our Year 6 children, who put on 4 stunning performances of Oliver this week! 

 

 

 

Footballing Success 

Congratulations to our Year 3 

girls’ football team, who came 

3rd at a tournament yesterday! 
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Year 1 request 

We would love donations of good condition, used construction type toys (e.g. magnets, 

Lego, Mobilo), fine motor development items (e.g. threading, buttons, stencils) and 

loose play / small world type toys please. 

Clubs next week 

A reminder that almost all clubs have finished for the term. The only clubs running 

next week are:  

- Breakfast Club 

- Cygnet Crew 

- Tuesday’s Crawley Town Football club 

A letter outlining next term’s clubs will be sent home early next week.  

 

Clubs and meals booking date 

As the summer holidays are so long, we 

will be accepting booking for both 

Breakfast Club and Cygnet Crew for the 

first week back until 11:59pm on 31st 

August. School meals for the first week 

back also need to be booked by this date.  



  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Marianna, who came 

first in a recent gymnastics competition! 

Reports 

End of Year reports were sent out, via 

Arbor, on Wednesday. Arbor have 

since informed us that there was a 

system wide issue, which affected the 

sending of the reports; hence the 

reason that some reports were sent 

twice and some were delayed. This 

has now been fixed by Arbor.    

Please contact the office if you did not receive 

your child’s report so that this can be resent. 

 

 Presents 

Some parents have asked whether they 

can give presents to their children’s class 

teacher / teaching assistant. There is no 

expectation of presents; this is a decision 

for parents and carers to make. 

School Books 

All school owned reading books should now 

have been returned to school. No 

new books will be issued for any child, and 

children are encouraged to read books they 

have at home. If any books are missing or 

damaged, then you will be asked to pay a 

contribution towards a replacement so 

please do check at home for any stray books.  

 

Lost Property 

Postponed from this week –  

We have a lot of lost property in the school. Next week, 

(weather permitting) this will be laid out on the edge of 

the field at home time for you to claim lost items.  

Please ensure that your child’s property, particularly uniform, is named as it will then be returned to you.  

Year 2 Beach Day 

Year 2 had a fantastic time at their Beach Day - despite the predictable British weather! They made their 

own ice cream, created beach bracelets and designed puppets for a puppet show! Children constructed 

sandcastles and identified creatures living in the rock pool. When the wind picked up a bit, they were able to fly 

their own kites and ended the day with an ice lolly!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Holidays are coming… 
 

 

  
HAF club at Dormans 

We have been sent the following flyer 

for a free HAF club, which will be 

running at Dormans Youth Arts Centre 

over the summer.  

This is for children who are eligible for 

Pupil Premium Free School Meals.  

An email with details of how to book on 

this (and other HAF clubs) was sent to 

relevant families earlier this term.  

Dates for your Diary 

A full list of dates for this term are below. New additions are highlighted in yellow.  

Monday 17th July Parents’ Evening drop-in session to discuss report queries 

Wednesday 19th July Year 6 Leaver’s Disco 

Friday 21st July  Last day of term, Year 6 Leaver’s assembly (to parents) at 11am 

Monday 24th July  Summer Holidays 

Thursday 31st August 
Last date to book meals, Cygnet Crew and Breakfast Club for the first 
week back 

Monday 4th September First day of the new school year 

Wednesday 6th September Year 6 Meet the Teacher 

Thursday 7th September Year 1 Meet the Teacher 

Monday 11th September Year 2 Meet the Teacher 

Wednesday 13th September Year 3 Meet the Teacher 

Thursday 14th September Year 4 Meet the Teacher 

Monday 18th September  Year 5 Meet the Teacher 

 

 

 

Staying Safe in the Heat 

We have been asked, by WSCC, to share the following link regarding staying safe in the heat: 

Please visit the UK government's Beat the Heat webpage for information on how to stay safe in hot weather, 
including how to keep your home cool. You may wish to share this with your parents/carers in advance of the 
summer break. On this page, you will find: 

• Beat the heat: staying safe in hot weather 
• Beat the heat: keep cool at home checklist 
• Beat the heat: poster 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-advice


 

 

 

  House points 

  

  

 

 

Well done to Ruby and Topaz in KS1 and Ruby in KS2. Ruby also won 
Sports Day overall. Can anyone catch them? 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TimesTable Rockstars 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  


